
Page 1 of 1 

 
 
 
  

 

February 26, 2024 

 

Subject: Discontinuation Notice - LOCTITE EDAG Products 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers, 
including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings.   
 
 
We are writing to inform you that Henkel is discontinuing production of certain LOCTITE EDAG products 
in Attachment A, (the “Products”) as of September 30, 2024.  The last day to place orders for the Products 
is June 15, 2024.   
 
Please be advised that MOQ changes previously communicated in December 2023 are still in effect. 

 

Please contact your Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or to identify alternatives. 

 

We appreciate your continued business and thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shane Carter 
Head of Product Management - AIB 
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Attachment A 
 

Henkel 

IDH# 

Material Description 

1224956 LOCTITE EDAG 503 62% E&C 

1224957 LOCTITE EDAG 503 62% E&C 

1224965 LOCTITE EDAG 461SS E&C 

1224967 LOCTITE EDAG 461SS E&C 

1224968 LOCTITE LDAG EL-014 E&C 

1224978 LOCTITE EDAG 5810 E&C 

1224979 LOCTITE EDAG 477SS RFU E&C 

1224998 LOCTITE EDAG 427SS E&C 

1225002 LOCTITE EDAG 478SS E&C 

 
 


